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	Financial Reporting Council

(Established under the Financial Reporting Act 2004)
Invitation for Expression of Interest



	The Financial Reporting Council (FRC) has as objectives (i) to promote the provision of high quality reporting of financial and non-financial information by public interest entities (PIEs), (ii) to promote quality audit services, (iii) to promote the highest standards among licensed auditors, (iv) to enhance the credibility of financial reporting and (v) to ensure compliance with the National Code of Corporate Governance.

The FRC is seeking expression of interest from qualified professionals with wide experience in accounting, auditing, business, finance or law, to serve on the following Panels of Experts set up under Section 17 of the Financial Reporting Act for the period 2017/2020 –

· The Financial Reporting Monitoring Panel (FRMP); and

· The Audit Practice Review Panel (APRP).

Expression of interest together with Curriculum Vitae should be addressed to:

The Officer in Charge, Financial Reporting Council, 3rd Floor, Anglo Mauritius House, Intendance Street, Port Louis or sent by fax to 213 6900 or e-mailed to frc.mauritius@intnet.mu, at latest by noon by Monday 11 December 2017.



